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Home Learning 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 As we continue to have children isolating due to Covid-19, we just wanted to recap our home learning offer and our plans 
should there be a closure due to severe snow. 
 
Google Classroom 
 
We continue to use Google Classroom as our main offer for our isolating children in Years 1-6. The day after school has 
been informed that your child is isolating, the teacher will upload the learning to the website for your child to access from 
home- only if they are well enough to do so. If you are not sure what the log in details are for your child, please ask the 
teacher as soon as possible so that you have it in advance of needing it. 
 
Google Classroom can be accessed on a Laptop or Desktop computer by visiting classroom.google.com. The Google 
Classroom app (by Google LLC) is available for download on tablets via the Google Play Store on Android devices and Apple 
App Store on iOS devices. 
 
Once signed in select Student and then accept the class invitation. Work may be posted under the Classwork tab.   
 
In Nursery and Reception, activities for children isolating will be sent via email.  
 
In some cases where you are unable to complete work online, we can print out work for your child to complete. You will 
need to arrange to collect this from school when it is ready. 
 
Severe Weather 
 
In the event of school closing due to severe weather, teachers will provide some activities via Google Classroom the 
children can complete if they wish. We understand that on these it can be really tricky managing childcare and work and 
we always try our best to avoid closure where possible and none of the activities are compulsory. 
 
 
Best Wishes 

Senior Leadership Team 


